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Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project – Stage One  
Pedestrian access notification 
 
Dear Residents/Business Owners/Property Owner 
 

The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) wishes to advise that, as part of the Golden 
Grove Road Upgrade Project - Stage One, pedestrian access has changed along Golden Grove Road and 
Hancock Road.  
 

As part of the project, pedestrian facilities will be improved and will include new footpaths, the installation of 
new lighting and the construction of pedestrian refuges at various locations along Golden Grove Road. 
However, in order to ensure pedestrian safety during construction works, bus stop pedestrian access has 
changed along Golden Grove Road at the following locations: (Refer: Pedestrian Access Map during 
construction) 
 

Bus Stops 54 and 56:  
 

Golden Grove Road: Bus Stop 54 (western side) and Bus Stop 56 (both sides) are temporarily closed.  
 
Bus Stops 53, 54, 55, 57 and 60A:  
 

Golden Grove Road: Bus Stops 53 (both sides), Bus Stop 54 (eastern side) and Bus Stop 55 (both sides) 
remain open. 
 

John Road: Bus Stop 57 (both sides) remain open. 
 

Yatala Vale Road: Bus Stop 60A remains open. 
 

Pedestrians are requested to observe signage of path closures, and for safety reasons are advised not to 
enter fenced off areas under construction while these important works are undertaken.  
 

The sections of Golden Grove Road and Hancock Road within the project construction site will remain open 
to traffic with a 25km/h speed restriction in place while workers are onsite, with lane closures and other speed 
restrictions subject to onsite conditions. Road users are requested to observe traffic management, signage 
and speed restrictions to advise of changed traffic conditions. 
 

For real time roadwork information, download the AddInsight app for Apple or Android or visit: 
www.traffic.sa.gov.au  
 

There will be no access restrictions to property or business driveways. Advance notice will be given if there 
is a need to temporarily restrict driveway access.  
 

For any queries or information, please call 1300 794 880 or email dpti.ggrup@sa.gov.au 
 

For further information, visit the project website at:  
www.dpti.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/golden_grove_road_upgrade. 
 

DPTI appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken. 

 
Kind regards, 

Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project Team  

Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 

18 March 2020  
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Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project – Stage One: Pedestrian Access Map during construction 
 


